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I am opposed to this bill and request that you oppose this bill. I feel the need to 

restore law and order to our local society should be a priority and to make it easier to 

have open drug use areas and trash all over our state does nothing to help the 

homeless. Make mental health a priority instead of expanding homeless possibilities. 

The homeless would be better helped by getting situation based homeless people to 

helpful resources and  not enabling addicts to continue their illegal and dangerous (to 

them and our society) behavior. Require the homeless to use resources that don't 

harm our society and penalize the law abiding citizens. 


